COPY
11LOYD S REGISIER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Commitiee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305 23rd November 1961.

Dear Sirs,

M.S, "SERGIO LAGHI"

I have your memorandum of the 15th November,
the contents of which have been noted, and shall
be glad if you will inform the Owners that their
proposal to defer the Screwshaft and Steampipe
Surveys until February has been approved.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to tha ,
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
GENOA
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